
1994 03 01

Constable Baltej Dillion, Community Policing
Quesnel Detachment RCMP
584 Carson Avenue
GUESNEL, b.C.
V2J 2B5

Dear Baltej:

On behalf of the Board of School Trustees, it is my sincere pleasure to
forward this letter to you as an expression of our appreciation for your
dedication and hard work for participating in the coordination of the
February 1994 Community Interaction/Professional Development Day
program in Quesnel.

We have received an overwhelming number of compliments from
District employees, guest speakers, people within the Province as well
as community members who were able to attend the many worthwhile
sessions. Virtually all comments were favourable. You and the
organizing committee can be sincerely proud of your efforts and
accomplishments.

Thank you again for your help in organizing this very successful
program in the Quesnel School District.

Yours truly,

BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES
QUESNEL SCHOOL DISTRICT
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Together
We Can.
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